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Version 200 Firmware Update 
Beginning September 12, 2016, 9000 Series keypads will be manufactured using Version 200 (7/20/16) software. 
Updated keypads will begin shipping as current inventory is depleted, which is estimated to occur in late 
October 2016. 

Updated Operations  

Improvements 

Version 200 (7/20/16) includes wireless speed enhancements when paired with XTLplus or XT50 Series panels 
with Version 125 (expected August 2016) or higher.  

Obtaining the New Firmware 

To send in your keypad for a firmware update, log in to the Customer Return Center website at 
dmp.com/returncenter, submit an RMA request, and return your unit to DMP. You can learn more about  
the Customer Return Center website or the RMA process by exploring the resources available at 
dmp.com/returncenter. 

 


